
 

13th February 2020 5-6 pm 

5.45pm — 6pm—Playground—Year 3 end the term with a bang! 

Fireworks for all the hard work the children have put into their 

learning. 

 

 Praying Mantis Damselflies Crickets 

5.15—

5.25 

 

Sparklers and hot chocolate in 

the playground. 

Classrooms—sharing English 

books and watching dance 

recorded dance sequences 

Art gallery—hall—feedback 

on the art techniques  

developed.  

Read the fantastic adventure 

stories of Lila and Chulak. 

5.25—

5.35 

Classrooms—sharing English 

books and watching dance 

recorded dance  

sequences 

Art gallery—hall—feedback on 

the art techniques developed.  

Read the fantastic adventure 

stories of Lila and Chulak. 

 

Sparklers and hot chocolate in 

the playground. 

5.35—

5.45 

Art gallery—hall—feedback on 

the art techniques developed.  

Read the fantastic  

adventure stories of Lila. 

 

Sparklers and hot chocolate in 

the playground. 

Classrooms—sharing English 

books and watching dance 

recorded dance  

sequences 

5pm —Welcome—singing and introductions on the playground steps 

You are invited to be dazzled by Year 3’s explosive work this 

Spring term. As part of the evening you will be treated to a  

vocal performance, group dance sequences, an art gallery and of 

course be taken on an adventure through the children's  

fantastic writing.  

To end the night we will light the skies of Shirley with our own 

firework display. 



Please note:  

Year 3 children will be invited to have a sparkler only if they are 

under their adults supervision. Sparklers will be used in the  

designated area of the playground which will be manned by school 

adults. School adults will only allow year 3  

children who are wearing gloves and are with an adult to have a 

sparkler. If your child does not have gloves they will NOT be taking 

part in the sparklers. 

 

A fair amount of time will be spent outside. Make sure you are 

dressed appropriately for cold weather!  

 

Children will be able to view the fireworks from the  

playground. No one is to leave the designated area on the  

playground during the firework display. 

 

Your feedback: 

The children love to see your thoughts about their work—perhaps 

an area they have worked hard on and even sometimes steps to 

improve their work further. There will be opportunities in the  

classroom and in the gallery (hall) to share your thoughts about 

your child's work for them to keep in their books.   

They can not wait to see what you think! 

Thank you all for your continued 

support.  

 

The Year 3 Team 


